
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  28.2.01

01.48
Postgraduate Course Fees

The Chairman reported that Senate at its meeting on 14 February 2001 had noted that an apparent decision to charge fees to full-time postgraduate students, who decided to take a break between completing the PG Diploma stage of a course and beginning the linked Master’s was in contravention of University policy.  The Chairman had consulted with the Director of Finance and it had been agreed that such students would be charged a fee on the basis of the credit points of the module(s) studied for the linked Master’s element, rather than a ‘writing-up’ fee or a full Master’s course fee.

